

## Harris Creek Elementary Title I Family Engagement Policy 2025-2026

**Policy Engagement**: The voices of our families are important, and we want your feedback. In order to hear from you all regarding our Title I Family Engagement Policy we will:

- Provide you information about being a part of a Title I school in a meeting held on October 14, 2024 at 6pm.
- Provide access to digital copy of the policy and opportunity to provide feedback.

**Shared Responsibilities for High Student Achievement**: The shared responsibility expectations are reflected and presented in our Home-School Compact.

**Building Capacity for Engagement**: Supporting both our families and staff in growing their capabilities for engagement is crucial to our success. In order to ensure this happens, we will:

- Set goals with families during conferences that will take place as requested at the end of each quarter. Additional conferences may be requested as needed.
- Provide Opportunities for families and community members of Harris Creek Elementary School to collaborate with teachers about student progress, communicate regularly with staff, and learn SOAR expectations.
- Be flexible in communicating with families, including but not limited to: emails, telephone calls, personal conferences, communication folders, TalkingPoints messages, Facebook page, and school website.
- Empower our PTA to help family and community members to become well equipped volunteers.
- Provide professional development to our staff that is responsive to the results of the annual Title I Family Survey.

**Accessibility:** Through building a relationship with our families, we will learn how to best meet your needs for engagement with Harris Creek Elementary School.